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July 19, 2022 
 
 

Dear Families, 
 

I hope this letter finds you well and that you are enjoying the well-deserved summer break! With the 
beginning of the new school year quickly approaching, I would like you to take note of some important 
dates and events we will be hosting at Cape May City Elementary School. 

 
First, we would like to invite all families of incoming kindergarten students to attend our 
Kindergarten Screening for the upcoming 2022-2023 school year. While it is not mandatory, it is 
highly recommended that you participate in this screening process. During the screening, your child 
will meet with some of our exemplary kindergarten teachers and be invited to participate in a number 
of activities designed to help us learn more about your child. This will help ensure that your child is 
placed in the best possible environment for a successful kindergarten experience. 

 
The screenings will be held on the following dates: 

 
Wednesday, August 10th and Thursday, August 11th from 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, August 17th and Thursday, August 18th from 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, August 24th and Thursday, August 25th from 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 

 
Please contact Michelle Cannaday at 609-884-8485 ext. 221 to schedule your appointment at your 
earliest convenience. 

 
Additionally, I would also like to invite all new students and families to attend our New Student 
Orientation Day. This event will be held on Wednesday, August 31st at 10:00 a.m. in the 
Auditorium at Cape May City Elementary School and is open to new students in all grade levels. 
Please bring identification and arrive a few minutes early so you can be checked-in to our visitor 
system. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school with any questions. We look forward to seeing you soon 
and hope that you enjoy the rest of your summer! 

 
 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Zachary Palombo 
 
 

“To Achieve Excellence in Partnership with Family and Community.” 
 

921 LAFAYETTE STREET  CAPE MAY CITY, NJ 08204  (609) 884-8485 VOICE  (609) 898-8304 FAX 
visit us on the web: www.cmcboe.org  e-mail: office@cmcboe.net 

 
 

http://www.cmcboe.org/
mailto:office@cmcboe.net

	Zachary Palombo
	Alexis Cartagena
	Wednesday, August 10th and Thursday, August 11th from 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. Wednesday, August 17th and Thursday, August 18th from 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. Wednesday, August 24th and Thursday, August 25th from 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.

